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Comments: I am writing in support of the proposed changes to the ANILCA cabins policy.  Our family has had

one up Petersburg Creek for over  70 years.  This cabin has been used by generations of not only our families

but our friends and their families too.  We have maintained this cabin and surrounding area well.  At this time the

permit holders, my sister and I, are of the age we can no longer use or maintain it as we did in the past.  But our

kids, grandkids and great grandkids still can.  We would like to be able to transfer this permit to my sister's

daughter and her husband who uses it regularly and have maintained it well.   This cabin still has years of life left

in it and plays a significant role in our family's history.  We would like to see it continue to do this, and for other's

who use it to experience the joy of being in the wilderness yet close to town.  I am in support of these changes.

Thank you.  


